
Summer School Holiday Program  

For School aged children 

 

Board Games 
 

Time to beat the school holiday blues. Bring your board games, use 

ours Come along and join others and enjoy an afternoon with other 

children playing board games at Horsham Neighbourhood House.   

Some board games supplied, you can bring some to share too. 

Tuesday 10 January 2023 

10am-12.30pm 

Horsham Neighbourhood House 

$2 per participant 

 

For bookings and enquires contact 

Horsham Neighbourhood House 

13 Robin St 

03 5382 5352 hello@horshamnh.com.au    

 


